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Tara Hall

From: Catherine Johnson <cjohnso5@guilfordcountync.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 8:08 AM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: Community Grocery Stores Provide Essential Access

Good Morning,  
Community Grocery Stores, like those in the https://www.grocery.coop/ network and like Deep Roots 
Market in Greensboro, provide essential access to food in many downtown areas. We kindly request 
that Deep Roots Market in Greensboro and all other cooperative grocery stores in North Carolina be 
added to the list of qualified Grocery Stores in the 2024 QAP.  
Thank you,  
Catherine  
 

  

Catherine Johnson
 

Family Justice Center Director
Family Justice Center 
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E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the 
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an 
authorized county official. If you have received this communication in 
error , please do not distribute it. Please notify the sender by E-mail 
at the address shown and delete the original message. 

 


